
Unions build for firefighters' strike on 18 June
 Italy 

The three main union organisations for firefighters (FP CGIL, FNS CISL and UIL PA) 
called a press conference for 30 May to highlight their main demands in the lead up 
to national strike action on 18 June. Among their main concerns are the lack of a 
pay increase since 2008, the shortage of staff, increasing casualisation, lack of 
funding and the failure to recognise firefighting as an arduous occupation, which is 
important in relation to pension rights.
Read more at > FP CGIL (IT)
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